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Dear Parents/Guardians                                                                                     19th April 2021 

I hope you have all had a good Easter break and managed to get out and enjoy the sunshine. 

This term our topic is called ‘What happens when I fall asleep?’. In this topic we will focus on 

learning about what happens at night, our solar system and nocturnal animals. For more 

information on this term’s topic please see the learning web attached.  

Outdoor Learning 

There is significant evidence to show that taking the curriculum outside can enhance the 

health and wellbeing of children, as well as encouraging them to be more active. Every 

Wednesday afternoon, from April 28th (next Wednesday), Puffin Class will be taking part in 

outdoor learning around the school grounds. We plan to go out whatever the weather so 

please ensure your child has appropriate clothing and footwear for the weather that day. 

Hopefully, a sun hat will be needed more often than wet weather gear! 

Reading  

Your child is receiving reading books relevant to their RWI group. Please can you ensure that 

you sign your child’s reading record whenever you read or practise your sounds at home so 

we know what you have been doing? Thank you. 

P.E. 

P.E. will continue to be taught on Friday mornings. This term we are going to be focusing on 

games.  Just as last term, we ask that your child comes in to school every Friday dressed in 

their school P.E. kit which they will wear all day.  

Water Bottles 

Just a reminder to provide your child with a named water bottle (containing plain water 

only) each day so they are able to access it freely throughout the day. It is so important to 

remain hydrated, particularly with the hotter weather during the Summer Term. 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to quickly ask either myself or Mrs Bray in 

the morning or, should you need longer, phone the school office to make an appointment.  

Best wishes, 

Mrs  E McColville 
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